
Adult Education Block Grant (AEBG) Technical Assistance Project and New AEBG
Website Keyword Search Feature
Posted on 04/17/2017

The AEBG Office is in the process of launching the new Technical Assistance Project (AEBG TAP). This
new Project will provide Technical Assistance, Professional Development and Capacity Building to adult
education agencies throughout California. While the AEBG TAP is in the process of ramping up to provide
these much needed services, they have begun working on adding features and enhancements to the
existing AEBG website.

The AEBG TAP has added a new Keyword Search capability to the AEBG website (aebg.cccco.edu  aebg.cccco.edu). Using this new feature,
you can now search through vast amounts of information and documents contained on the AEBG website by typing in a few keywords and
pressing ENTER. You will then get a list of search results that you can see by relevance or date posted. The search box can be found on the
AEBG homepage  above the What's New section.

The AEBG TAP is in the process of creating additional website improvements, including a Site Map and searchable Question & Answer
database. Watch for upcoming announcements about these and other enhancements as new and interactive website features become available.

Stay tuned for more information about these new tools as well as Technical Assistance and Professional Development opportunities that will be
provided in the near future to AEBG funded agencies.
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